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February 25, 2021 
 

 
The Dr. H. Bliss Murphy Cancer Centre has requested that the College provide physicians within 
our province with a copy of their Provincial Palliative Care Resource Guide, one of the initiatives 
of the Early Integration of Palliative Care project. A copy of this Resource Guide is attached.  
 
This detailed resource guide reflects the palliative care services available in Newfoundland and 
Labrador, divided by each Regional Health Authority. It provides healthcare professionals the 
information and contacts needed to support patients and families during their palliative care 
journey.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  


